
 

 
 
May 11, 2024  
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
attending Teeyan Da Mela. 
 
This event brings together women of all backgrounds to celebrate 
motherhood and forge new friendships. I am certain that everyone 
in attendance will enjoy the many activities and performances planned for today. 
 
I would like to thank the Watno Dur TV and Radio Network for organizing this 
event and for their commitment to promoting cultural exchange. Canada is truly a 
multicultural nation, made stronger and more resilient by our diversity.  
 
Please accept my best wishes for a memorable event. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 


